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Term 2 Wrap up 

Second-hand Uniform Sales 

 Thanks to Sally for continuing the steady sale of the second-hand uniforms.  

  Special thanks to Kim and the team for assisting Sally by meeting parents either at the 

school or the canteen. 

Containers for Change 

 We continued the Containers for Change fundraising activity last term; however we did 

not get the same response from the students. Perhaps due to the increased bins around 

the school  

 We did not manage to fill a bin last term; however the program is still working across 

the school, so still a positive!  

Mother’s Day Stall/Raffle 

 Thanks to everyone for their support on the annual Mother’s Day Stall and Raffle!  

 We had some great feedback on the products and minimal remaining stock.  

 The call out to our school community for the Raffle prizes resulted in some amazing 

donations, so we have some left over for the upcoming STEM Night (with permission 

from the donors) and will do another call out for Father’s Day prize donations! 

Space Disco 

 The Space Disco was a hit last term, with lots of feedback from students, teachers and 

parents sharing their positive experiences from the evening. Everyone loved the 

costumes (special shout out to Sam and Neil for being so committed!). 

 A huge thank you to everyone for helping out in the prep and during the night! 

 Bonus was the cost of the DJ being half price (as agreed following the 2022 disco double 

booking). So that should assist us in making more of a profit.   

Thank you all for your support in completing a successful Term 2! I am looking forward to the 

activities we have planned for Term 3! 

Peta Magorian 

President, Aveley P&C 


